From: Victor Ovdivenko [mailto:victor@duncanauto.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 4:55 PM

To: Michael Lummis

Subject: RE; THIRTEEN - 2011 FORD POLICE INTERCEPTORS

Lt. Benkoczy,

Thank you for the opportunity to bid on 13 2011 Ford Crown Victoria Police Interceptors for the
Key West Police Department.

After reviewing the low non-local bid from Garber Ford and applying our pricing to the
specifications required, we could not match Garber's quote.

Please don't hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance with your vehicle purchases in
the future.

Thank you

Victor Ovdiyenko
Duncan Auto Sales Inc.



